APPENDIX C

From: Nicolette North

To: Licensing Shared Email

Subject: Objection to opening Dog Cafe on Highland road
Date: 23 August 2023 21:25:51

[You don't often get email ﬁ'omr Learn why this is important at

To the Licensing manager

I am a resident of 10 Kimberley road and I’m writing in response to the request to open dog cafe on Highland
road.

I would like to object for this cafe to be opened in this residential area and for the cafe to obtain an alcohol
license.

We already have to contend with loud music late at night blasting from broadway cafe on Highland road and
would then find yet another noisy pub/cafe very overwhelming. Many residents have young children and find it
difficult settling them at night when loud music is heard blasting through double glazed windows. There is also
a huge parking problem in this area and opening a cafe/ pub could potentially attract more cars to this area.

I know that I share these concerns with many residents in Kimberley Road.

I trust that you would consider our objections.

Regards

Nicolette North

10 Kimberley Road
P04 9NS

Regards

Sent from my iPhone





